Rusty Relics Newsletter
April 2023
From Bill Forbes ;

Our next meeting will be April 8th, at 2 PM at the club yard ( Rain or Shine ) 20th St. West and
Avenue N. We look forward to seeing you.

The antique tractor show in Tulare has been canceled, Due to flooding and heavy rain in the
area they are using the Agg Center as a staging point for rescue and emergency services

Branch %14 Red Biuff Spring gas up, Aprii 28 and 28th, 850 Antelcpe Bivd. Red Bluff, CA
96080 contact Steve Zayn, zaneranch@yahoo.com

A reminder that the National show will be at the Pottsville Historical museum, 2400 Pieasant
Valley Rd., Merlin, OR 97532, June-17 & 18. Hosted by Branch 9 centact Frank Elliott,
fmkeore@aol.com

For those of you who will be in that part of the country, The South Central Regional show will
be June 16 and 17th at 40006 Hardisty Rd., Suwanee, OK 74801, hosted my Branch 260,
Contact Sean Singleton, shawnestractorclub@gmail.com

There were eight members present at the last meeting.

We have started pianning for the June swap meet at our reguiar meeting date, More flyers will
be available at the meeting.

Officers for 2023; President - William Forbes, V.P. - George Forbes, Secretary - Nikki Forbes,
Treasurer - William Forbes, Purchasing Director - George Becker, Safety chairman - Rodney
McKenney, Show Director - George Forbes, Librarian - Scott Wachlin

Checking balance = before EDGE & TA Check.
It’s time 10 start thinking about dues far 2023 they will be urichanged Tor 2023 and due by
beginning of April. Additicnal membership application forms will be available at the meeting.

Thank you to all those who have already sent their membership dues in.

Yours truly, Williams P Forbes.



